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11/12/2019  12:15:542019/5959/L COMMNT HCAAC Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee ask that alternative solutions, if available, should be 

considered. We are concerned about plumes of vapour emanating from the front basement area of this 

important property in what is arguably the most significant group of buildings in Highgate. However it is 

appreciated that there is unlikely to be any planning policy to allow such consideration.
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